
P-04-519 Abolition of Park Homes Sales Commission - Correspondence 

from the Petitioner to the Clerking Team, 28.02.2015 

Dear Kayleigh,  

 

Mr. Mountford has asked me to send you his letter (as chairman of our Residents 

Association) to Mr. Powell it is as follows: 

  

Dear Mr. Powell, 

 

Thank you for the copy of the letter to you from Lesley Griffiths A.M. Dated 

28/01/15 which relates to the commission charge petition which we submitted on 

our members behalf  and affecting all mobile home owners living in Wales.  Apart 

from reiterating our grievances against the charges we believe the correspondence 

you now have in your possession fully justifies the abolition of this charge. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

R.G. Mountford 

Chairman, Caerwnon Park Residents Association. 

 

 


